
 

Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events 
 

December 
10 Children’s Christmas Program 
10 Church Fellowship Dinner 
10 Children’s Christmas Party 
11 Bingo @ The Gardens 
16 Wreaths Across America 

Ceremony 
17 Deacon’s Meeting 
20 Finance Team Meeting 
23 Community Christmas Meal 
24 Adult Choir Cantata 
24 Christmas Eve Service 
25 Christmas 
25 Church Office Closed 
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Please join us for the wreath laying ceremony for Wreaths Across 
America, at the Missouri Veterans Cemetery on Saturday, December 16th 
at 11:00 am.  All ages are welcome.  We will meet at the cemetery 
located at 5201 S Southwood Rd, Springfield.  Ceremonies around the 
country will be starting at the same moment, so please be on time. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Pastor – Ty Harmon 
Music Minister – Cassie Slaughter 
Children’s Minister– Gabrielle 
Wilson 
Student Minister –  Etolia Crawford 
Church Phone 881-2523     
 

Deacon Line – 861-5430 
info@galloway.org 
www.gallowaybaptist.org 
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This morning’s service                              
is brought to you by:                                               
The Children’s Choir 

At 
Galloway Baptist Church  

________________________________________________________________ 

 

’Tis the Season….. 
for the December Fellowship Meal 

TODAY… 
 

Church will provide a pasta bake main dish, 
bread and rolls. 

 
________________________________________________________________ 

	

	 

We are collecting items for Rare Breed.  
Please help the homeless youth of 
Springfield by donating any of the 
following items.  New or Gently Used: 
Tarps, Tents, and Flashlights  

 New: Socks, Razors, Hairbrushes, Deodorant, Body Wash, Shampoo, & 
Conditioner.  The last day to donate will be Sunday, December 17th. 

 
________________________________________________________________ 
	

	 

________________________________________________________________ 

Christmas Cards Lottie Moon Offering 
We are providing a mailbox for your Christmas Cards, within We are providing a mailbox for your Christmas Cards, within 
the church family, for 10 cents each.   The money raised will go the church family, for 10 cents each.   The money raised will go 
for the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering.   Cards may be put in for the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering.   Cards may be put in 
the “githe “gift” box in the hall by the Choir Room.ft” box in the hall by the Choir Room.  

 
 

 



Next Week 
Nursery 

9:00 –  Angie Harmon & Gabrielle 

Wilson 

10:00 – Tim & Charlotte Karr 

  & Tracy O’Dell 

  

Coffee & Donut Volunteers 

Camie Perryman 

 

Van Drivers 

AM -                                                                         

PM   - Ben High/Bill Stroud 

 

Deacon on Call –-David Perryman       

This Week’s Pantry Item: 
Crackers, Soup & Chili 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 SUNDAY 
Adult Choir Practice 5:00 PM 
Sunday Night Bible Study  6:00 PM 
Children’s Christmas Party 6:00 PM 
The Hub (Youth) 6:00 PM 

 
MONDAY 
Bingo @ The Gardens 5:30 PM 

 
WEDNESDAY 
Prayer Meeting 6:00 PM 
 
SATURDAY 
Wreaths Across America Ceremony

 Noon 
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k Nursery 

9:00 – Angie Harmon & Gabrielle 

Wilson 

10:00— Brik Wilson & Lacey Hemphill 

 
Coffee & Donut 

Volunteers 

Camie Perryman 
 
Van Drivers 
AM— 
PM—Ben High/Bill Stroud 
 
 
Deacon on Call – –Kerry Key 

 

 

 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

  
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are hosting  the 1st Annual Community Christmas Meal at Galloway Baptist Church on December 23,  
at 6:00 pm and you are invited to attend!  We will be inviting our neighbors in the Galloway area for a dinner of 
turkey, dressing, mashed potatoes, gravy, green beans, rolls and pie.  We would like for you to join us for the 
evening to help make our neighbors feel welcome.  Also, if you know of families that might not have Christmas 
dinner, please invite them.  You must RSVP to Becky Childress or to the church office (881-2523) by                  
December 20th.  If you would like to volunteer to help with this event, please see Becky Childress or Pastor Ty. 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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The Lottie Moon Christmas Offering:    For 172 years, Southern Baptist 
churches have sent missionaries to the unreached around the world. This 
Christmas season, we continue that legacy by participating in the Lottie Moon 
Christmas Offering. Together we financially support more than 4,000 Southern 
Baptist missionaries that share the gospel all over the world. This year, our 
church has set a goal of $3,500.00  Your giving enables missionaries to 
be sent to make disciples and multiply churches among unreached 
peoples and places.   There are designated envelopes in the pews for  
 
 

your offering or you may use a regular offering envelope and mark it “Lottie Moon”.   We will 
be accepting donations for Lottie Moon through the month of December. 
 

 

TONIGHT 
6:00 pm 

 

 

Christmas		Eve	Service
December	24
5:00	pm

 



 


